
STAFF ANNOUNCEMENT – 2018GENERAL NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

It has come to our attention that the Hambantota International Port Group (Pvt) Ltd (HIPG)
logo and brand name are being used in a surreptitious manner for some dubious transactions
in Sri Lanka.

We wish to categorically state that HIPG is not responsible for any transactions relating to
mobile phones or accessories. We wish to inform the general public and relevant authorities
that HIPG does not conduct any other business outside port operations and facilitating
industrial park.

Apart from our official website, HIPG has official Facebook pages under the names
Hambantota International Port Sri Lanka, Hambantota International Port Careers, a LinkedIn
page under Hambantota International Port, Instagram page under Hambantota International
Port and Twitter page under Hambantota International Port . We do not operate on any other
social media platform.

Website – Hambantota International Port Sri Lanka - http://www.hipg.lk/

Facebook page – Hambantota International Port, Sri Lanka
https://www.facebook.com/world.class.seaport?mibextid=ZbWKwL

Facebook page – Hambantota International Port Careers
https://www.facebook.com/HIPCareers?mibextid=LQQJ4d

LinkedIn page – Hambantota International Port
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hambantota-international-port

Instagram Page – Hambantota International Port (hambantotaport)
https://instagram.com/hambantotaport?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==

We have made a complaint in this regard to the Hambantota Port police and any inquiries
should be addressed to them.
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